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 REVENUE BOND ELECTION MAY 18, 2021 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

 
WILL THIS RAISE MY SOLID WASTE FEES? 
No.  Solid Waste does not anticipate a fee increase until 2030.   
 
WHAT IS THE LOAN FOR? 
The loan will be used for a new tipping floor, a new Household Hazardous Waste building 
and site improvements at Colburn.  In additions the funds will be used for site improvements 
at the Idaho Hill and Dickensheet collection sites, and expansion of the Dufort collection site.  
 
WHY DOES SOLID WASTE NEED A LOAN? 
Without a loan it would take several years to accumulate enough funds to complete projects. 
Funding the project now, will save costs.  
 
WHAT IS THE TERM OF THE LOAN? 
We anticipate paying the loan in full within 10 years but not more than 15years.  
 
WHEN WILL CONSTRUCTION BEGIN?   
We expect to begin construction in summer of 2022. 
 
WILL THIS IMPACT MY USE AT ANY OF THE COLLECTION SITES?  
Yes, there will be limited access to Colburn, Dickensheet, and Idaho Hill during construction.  
Dufort will remain open, with minimal operational impacts. 
 
For more information please refer to the Preliminary Engineering Report at 
www.bonnercountyid.gov/Departments/Solidwaste 

http://www.bonnercountyid.gov/

